
N40/Dunkettle/Sarsfield Rd 

Progress Update – 7th of December 2018 

Dunkettle Interchange Project: 

Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion. 

 

 Ground investigation works are continuing and remain on track for completion by early February 
2019. 

 The archaeological resolution works at the fulacht fiadh near the Gaelscoil should now reach 
completion before Christmas. 

 Construction of the necessary access points into the site from the existing road network will continue 
up to Christmas. 

 No disruption to traffic anticipated as a result of the above work items.  

 

Advance Works at Silversprings, Little Island: 

Footpath construction and road resurfacing to regularise the traffic lanes in the area for both inbound and outbound 

traffic at Silversprings. Capacity improvement works in the Little Island Interchange area.  

 Over the next two weeks, the focus will be on off road works including installation of tactile paving 
at crossing points, installation of service ducting for traffic light cables etc.  

 On-road works on the outbound lanes will lanes will recommence in January 2019 and the 
Silversprings works overall should reach substantial completion by the end of January/early-February 
2019. 

 White lining and permanent sign installation works have now been completed for the inbound lanes.  

 No change for Little Island Interchange capacity improvement works – mid-January start is 
anticipated for these works with works running on until May 2019. Further details to follow in January 
updates.   

 

 



Sarsfield Road Works:  

Upgrading Sarsfield Rd to facilitate sustainable transport modes such as walking, cycling & public transport. 

 Resurfacing and white lining works on the southbound lanes will be completed today, 7th of 

December 2018. 

 Further works on the Sarsfield Road will be limited to general snagging, site clean-up etc. 

 Any on-road snagging work items required will be progressed under night time working and no 

further disruption to traffic is anticipated on the Sarsfield Road as a result of our works. 

 

N40 Intelligent Transport System 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other infrastructure to display traffic information such as 

journey times. 

 Permanent trench reinstatement works will now continue into next week but should reach 

completion before Friday the 14th of December 2018.  

 Additional ITS equipment is now proposed near Pouladuff for the eastbound lanes and near Vernon 

Mount for the westbound lanes. Additional ground investigation works will be carried out at both of 

these locations under night time working on tonight, 7th of December 2018 and again on a single 

night during week ending the 14th of December 2018.  

 All remaining works up to Christmas will be progressed under night time working with no disruption 

to traffic anticipated.   

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in relation to any of the work items set out herein please 

contact us on (021)4520180 or on roadconstruction@ccc-site.com  

New subscribers to the newsletter can register at http://www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup  
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